THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN

Regents Communication

ACTION REQUEST

Subject:

Report of Faculty Retirement

Action Requested: Adoption of Retirement Memoir

Janice S. Brady, Ph.D., R.N., assistant professor of nursing in the School of Health Professions and Studies at the University of Michigan-Flint, retired from active faculty status on May 31, 2006.

Professor Brady received her B.S.N. and M.S. degrees from the University of Michigan in 1982 and 1986, respectively, and her Ph.D. degree from Michigan State University in 1999. She joined the University of Michigan in 1982 as a staff nurse at University of Michigan Hospitals, and in 1986 she was appointed as an instructor in the School of Nursing. She was promoted to lecturer in 1988, and in 2000 she joined the University of Michigan-Flint faculty as assistant professor of nursing.

In addition to her teaching responsibilities in the School of Nursing, from 1987-95 Professor Brady served as clinical study coordinator in the Department of Neurology for the project, "Deprenyl and Tocopheral Antioxidative Therapy of Parkinsonism" (DATATOP), a clinical study of early Parkinson's Disease sponsored by the National Institutes of Health. She also served on many University committees, including the Academic Affairs Advisory Committee, Extended Learning and Service Committee, and Research and Creative Activity Committee. In 1987 she received the Mae Edna Doyle Teacher of the Year Award in recognition of her excellence as a teacher.

As a faculty member at the University of Michigan-Flint, Professor Brady taught community health nursing classes in the B.S.N. program. She was known as a challenging teacher who used multiple instructional techniques to integrate state-of-the-art advances in nursing and health care into her courses. Throughout her career, she has been actively engaged in public health activities at all levels, including service as president of the Michigan Public Health Association and editor of IMPACT, the Michigan Public Health Association Newsletter.

The Regents now salute this distinguished nursing educator for her dedication and service by naming Janice S. Brady assistant professor emerita of nursing.

Requested by:

Sany J. Churchin Vias Drocklant and Secretary of the

Un A Churchill

Vice President and Secretary of the University

November 2006